
INFORMATION FOR COMMENTATORS & INDIVIDUALS GIVING

INTRODUCTORY AND CONCLUDING REMARKS

1.
On the day of the teleconference (Friday, February 14) arrive at your teleconference site by 8:30 a.m.  (or:  30 minutes before your scheduled

appearance)

2.
There will be no fee charged for you to attend the teleconference.

3.
If possible, find a back-up person who can substitute for you in the unlikely event that you are not able to attend on February 14 (due to illness, etc.) or inform us of any problems in this regard.

4.
Please time your remarks so that you can be certain that you will stay within the number of minutes which you have been given.

5.
The moderators will inform you when you have one (1) minute of speaking time remaining.

6.
We will request that the speakers be ready to give you a copy of your presentation -- OR at least an outline and/or summery of your presentation -- to one of the organizers of the teleconference one week before the teleconference.

7.
Please contact us if you have any questions.

Ellen Griffin; <ellengriffin@hotmail.com>  (205) 943-1967 (home)

Dr. Joseph S. Freedman;  Library Educational Media;  College of Education; Alabama State University;  (334) 229-5060 (office);  (334)  409-9764 (home);  (334) 462-0289 (cell);  <joseph-freedman@usa.net> ;  <jfreedm@yahoo.com>


